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To:

Hi Laurie, 

 

I hope you are well and having a great day.  As you probably already
know, I'm writing to tell you that the LAX Northside Plan Update has
finally been scheduled for consideration by BOAC this coming Thursday,
March 12th, at 1:00 pm.  We have had several delays, so I wanted to wait
until we were sure the agenda was finalized before I let you know.

 

This has been a long and complicated process, and you have been
instrumental in helping to create a sensible, responsive, and workable
plan, which is now moving forward toward approval. 

 

I hope you will be able to attend the BOAC meeting to support the plan,
and to share our success in creating a project that works for LAWA,
works for the community, and works for the future.

 

As always, I appreciate your interest, your time, and your energy, and I
look forward to seeing you on the 12th.

 

Lisa

 

Lisa Trifiletti 

Capital Programming Planning & Engineering

Environmental & Land Use Planning

Los Angeles World Airports

(424) 646-5186
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